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I wish to voice my protest at the State Government wasting time and money on
the above issue of same sex marriage.

This should be left to the Federal Government and not done adhoc by all the
states.

A referendum by the Federal Government should be held on this issue to give a
really true perspective on what Australians think on this subject.

There is so much confusion in the minds of children and society on what a true
marriage and family unit should be and legalising same sex marriage makes a
mockery of what the marriage act intended.

Yours sincerely,
John Commens



